
 

   

 

 
Note to File 
EIR 0607-01 
Gahcho Kue Project    

 
July 23, 2012 
 
Dear, Parties 
 

RE: Response to second round of IR’s due Sept 13, 2012. 
  
This is to advise parties of the Gahcho Kue EIR that responses to the second round of 
Information Requests are due Thursday September 13, 2012. 
 
With respect to the Tlicho Government’s IR of July 16, 2012 (Public Registry #265); please be 
advised that this IR is directed to the GNWT, AANDC, DFO, EC and De Beers.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
EAO    


